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22 Bridges Constructed for 
New US 264 Bypass

 
Greenville 
Southwest Bypass 

Division:
Bridge and 
Heavy Construction

Location:
Pitt County
US 264 (Greenville 
Southwest Bypass) 
from south of SR 1149 
(Old NC 11) to the 
US 264 interchange

Client:
NCDOT

Service Period:
2018 – 2020

Services Provided:
Bridge Construction

Project Size:
3,230 LF of structures

The North Carolina Department of Transportation (NCDOT) hired the 
Barnhill Contracting Company Design-Build team to construct 12.6 
miles of the new US 264 bypass in Pitt County. Designed by HDR, 
SCI served as the structure lead and completed 22 bridges. 

NCDOT extended US 264 through means of a four-lane divided 
highway to improve connectivity from Greenville to Ayden. SCI was 
part of the team who priced, designed, and completed construction 
of the bypass. This project totaled 3,230 LF of structures.

Consistent communication helped the Team meet its goal of delivering 
a quality project to the citizens of North Carolina in a timely manner. 
The Team delivered the project to NCDOT 200 days early.


